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Planning, Assessing June 21, 2016
and Zoning

From: Edward McNitt

To: Michael Behrendt

Subject: Mei Wei Expansion into former Credit Union Space

Michael,

This letter is to express my strong disapproval of the requested expansion of the Mei
Wei Chinese Restaurant (which I heartily endorse) into an indoor-outdoor night club

and entertainment center surrounded by a residential area.

I base my feelings on a long term familiarity with Durham including about twenty years
service on the Planning Board and ZBA.

I would appreciate your passing this comment on to each of the Planning Board
Members.
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Edward McNitt

101 Durham Point Road



